Dear [Parent/Guardian Name(s)],

This letter provides important information regarding the structure of our **PreKindergarten 3-year-old student program** for the upcoming 2025-2026 school year at UCISD, specifically concerning the ADA-funded instructional day and available extended care options. UCISD is committed to providing a high-quality education and comprehensive support for all our students. As part of this commitment, we want to ensure you are fully informed about the various components of our educational offerings.

For eligible students, UCISD provides a **3-hour instructional day that is funded through Average Daily Attendance (ADA).** This core instructional period meets the requirements for state funding and focuses on essential academic and developmental learning objectives. During these 3 hours, students will engage in structured learning activities, curriculum-based instruction, and receive support tailored to their educational needs.

Recognizing the diverse needs of our families, UCISD is pleased to offer a **6-hour wrap-around care program** that extends beyond the ADA-funded instructional day. This program is designed to provide a safe, engaging, and enriching environment for students, offering additional opportunities for learning, socialization, and recreational activities.

The cost for the additional 6 hours of wrap-around care will be \$33.45 per day. This fee covers the staffing, materials, and operational costs associated with providing these extended services.

Enrollment and Payment Information:

If you wish for your child to participate in the 6-hour wrap-around care program, please complete the enclosed [Name of Enrollment Form] and return it to [Sulema Ybarra] by [Enrollment Deadline Date].

Further details regarding payment schedules, accepted payment methods, and any potential financial assistance programs (if available) will be provided upon enrollment or can be obtained by contacting [Contact Person/Department and Phone Number/Email].

Thank you for your continued partnership in your child's education.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Ashley Chohlis Superintendent of Schools